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Objection to be filed in Docket Nos.: 
 HLP-2021-0003 (Navigator Heartland Greenway LLC; Petition for Hazardous Liquid Pipeline

Permit)

 

We are contacting the Utilities Board to officially file an objection to the Navigator

Heartland Greenway hazardous pipeline. We received a Certified letter notifying us

that our property north of Manchester Iowa is at risk for being affected by the right-

of-way. We are strongly opposed to use of eminent domain as a means to this

corporate entityÃÂ¢ÃÂÃÂs profit. There would be be no recovering the

conservation work weÃÂ¢ÃÂÃÂve invested in the property over the last 23 years.

We do not want the pipeline on our property.
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